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Dear Mrs Bulbeck
| am writing regarding your complaint about Dr Lord.

Please find enclosed a copy of Dr Lord’s observations about your complaint. If you
wish to comment, you should write to us, by fax or post, to reach us within two weeks
of the date of this letter. You are not obliged to comment but, should you choose to
do so, your comments will be shown to Dr Lord.

If we do not hear from you by 24 June 2002, we will assume that you do not wish to
comment. Your case will subsequently be passed to a medical screener for a
decision about what action, if any, the GMC should take in relation to this matter.

Yours sincerely

Code A

Miss Helen Morran
Fithness to Practise Directorate
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